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On 14 January 2022 at 15:25 the SID was installed on the B1112 on the pole adjacent to 

Sandra’s house. The SID was positioned to monitor North bound traffic (Eriswell to 

Lakenheath). Traffic speed was measured up until the morning of 07 February 2022 (battery 

died, measurement stopped). 

There are between 3000 and 3300 vehicles per weekday passing this point heading towards the 

base. 

There are between 1900 and 2600 vehicles per day over the weekend heading towards the 

base.  

The 85th Percentile Speed (most people) travel at 32.0 MPH past his point. 

Using the data gathered from the Volvo Dealership (January - South bound measurements), 

there are up to 6400 vehicles per day travelling on this section of B1112. 

The next page show speed vs vehicle counts at the point listed above.    



 

 

 

14/01/2022 to 09/02/2022 Outside Sandra’s House 


